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Company Name MPU Copiers (Pty) Ltd Consolidated

Trade Name MPU Copiers (Pty) Ltd Consolidated

Location 39 Ferreira Street 

Nelspruit, 1200

Registration Number 2000/030666/07

VAT Number 4900147671

Certificate Number LUB0004/18-01 - MPU002

Equity Ownership 25.00

Management Control 0.00

Skills Development 13.44

Enterprise Development 31.04

Socio Economic Development 8.04

Total Score 77.52

B-BBEE Recognition Level 50%

B-BBEE Status Level 7

Black Ownership 30.07%

Black Female Ownership 30.07%

Empowering Supplier YES

Enterprise Development Beneficiary NO

Beneficiary Category

Amended ICT Sector Charter

Applicable BEE Code Generic

Issue Date 16/08/2018

Expiry Date 17/08/2019

Lushintjo BEE Verification (Pty) Ltd Ι 17 Murray Street, Nelspruit, 1200 Ι Tel: 013 752 6280

Michael Brooks

Technical Signatory

Lushintjo BEE Verification has assessed and verified the relevant BEE Elements of the above-mentioned enterprise, to provide and 

independent and impartial opinion on the BEE status of the enterprise, based on the Amended ICT Sector Codes of Good Practice 

(40407), the Broad-Based BEE Codes of Good Practice, as well as any relevant gazetted industry charter code.

MEASURED ENTERPRISE

B-BBEE SCORE PER ELEMENT

B-BBEE STATUS

Applicable Scorecard   

BVA 236



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Customer, 

 
 

OUR COMMITMENT TO ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT 
 
 

Broad Based Black Economic Empowerment forms an important part of the business environment in 
South Africa and we at MPU Group are committed to the transformation.  

 
The Amended ICT Sector Codes have ushered in a new era of black economic empowerment with 
increased targets and stringent point allocation. Although MPU Group managed to obtain more points 
than previously held, the effect of the drastically increased recognition levels is that MPU Group has 
dropped to a Level 7. 

 
Preferential procurement is a significant part of the Amended Sector Codes and the lowered rating 
was also largely contributed by the low ratings from suppliers who largely import. After discussions 
with our largest suppliers we received their commitment to also comply to the Amended Sector 
Codes. Their commitments will have a significant impact on our future BBEEE rating.  

 
MPU Group is committed to transformation and compliance to the Amended Sector Codes, and we 
have adopted a long-term strategy to increase our BBEEE level significantly.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
Johan Steyn 
Chief Executive Officer 
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